The Planning Strategy Team
Stroud District Council
GL54UB

Dear Sirs
Local Plan Glebe Farm Minchinhampton - Policy PSO5

The plan to erect dozens of more houses at Glebe farm is so obviously
unsound for the following reasons:

There is no robust evidence of need for further houses in this area.
The extra traffic expected is unsustainable in Minchinhampton.

The local schools already cannot COpe.

Local parking and congestion in this area is already at saturation.

It conflicts with AONB and the Stroud Landscape Project.

Lets develop first on brownfield sites with good transport facilities
and employment prospects.

This plan should be scrapped for the above and many other reasons
Please let me know when there is a hearing session as the inspector

needs to listen to the views of local people loud and clear. We are the
ones who understand the realities., the pluses and minuses.

Yours faithfully




